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Please do not pass this proposed bill to stop beaver trapping.  This beaver trapping 

ban will be a detriment to wildlife management as land managers will not be able to 

control nuisance beavers doing damage to trees and watersheds.  You should follow 

sound wildlife management practices that are suggested by the Oregon Wildlife 

Department. 


